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WOW! What an excellent start we have had 

to the school year! All the children have 

been amazing and we are so impressed with 

how they are making new friends and settling 

in. Please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs 

Stacey if you have any questions or concerns. 

Wish List 
We would be grateful for any donations of 
the following:  
  Kitchen roll tubes     
  Unwanted wall paper    
  Unwanted household  plants  

The Gingerbread Man   

Next  week, our learning will 

be based around the story of  

The Gingerbread Man.  The children will be 

baking their own gingerbread, acting out the 

story, learning new songs, finding out what 

happens when the Gingerbread Man tries to 

swim across the river and so much more! 

             If you want to see what we are getting up to you can follow us on Twitter:  @sandy_nursery 

 Please make sure that all of your child’s 
clothes and belongings are named, Your 

child should bring a water bottle to school 
every day, as well as suitable clothing for 

the weather (rain coat, sun hat, etc.)  

If you would like to leave your spare 
clothes on your child’s pe, please place 

them in a named carrier or drawstring bag. 

50p Voluntary Cooking Fund 

We ask for a voluntary contribution  of 50p 
per week or £5 per term. This goes towards 
cooking activities and we are really grateful 
for your support.   Thank you   

 

The children each have a special box.  They 
put their pictures in them to take home.  
Please check and empty these regularly. 

 

 

 

 

Dahlicious Day 

On Friday on 15th of September 2023, the children 
at Sandy Lane Primary School will be celebrating the 

wonderful stories of Roald Dhal.  All children are 
invited to dress up on this day,  Children can come to 
nursery on this day in any   non-uniform or wear an 

outfit relating to any Roald Dahl story.  However, we 
do ask though that the children wear clothes which 

they can play outside in and be able to go to the 
toilet in easily.  

 

 

 


